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KNIGHTS	OF	COLUMBUS 

Grand	Knight’s	Report

                                                  

	June	2013

Charity,	Unity,	Fraternity,	Patriotism

This	year’s	golf	tournament	has	an	added	touch
by Jim Marchetta, Chairman

One of Council 9487’s 
major events of the year is the 
annual  Knights of Columbus 
Golf Tournament, scheduled 
this year June 23, at San Juan 
Hills Golf Club in San Juan 
Capistrano. (See flyer, page 4).  

It will begin with a shotgun 
start at 12:30 and this year, 
will include husband/wife and 
male/female teams.

We would like to see more 
of the wives and ladies come 
on out and play.          

Play is open to  family and 
friends, and of course, our 
Brother Knights. 

Prizes will go to winners in 
the challenge holes and putting GOOD TIMES: Having fun at a past KofC golf tournament were Jim 

Marchetta, event chair and John Cashman (front) and Rich Piecuch and 
Joe Schulte (rear). This year’s tournament will be held Sunday, June 23.

Mike Sofka received this plaque for our 
Council’s win in the ID Drive, besting 
the runner-up by over $14,000. Thanks 
to all,  especially ID Chair John Ojeda.      See GK REPORT page 7

     See GOLF page 9

An	Intent
to	Motion
--	Page	3	

In this my final Grand Knights 
report, I want to express my 
thoughts of the ideals my brothers 
of 9487 follow:

 by Mike Sofka, Grand Knight loyalty to the Pope, the Vicar of 
Christ on earth. 

It is firmly committed to the 
protection of human life, from 
conception to natural death, and 
to the preservation and defense 
of the family. 

It was on these bedrock prin-
ciples that the Order was founded 
over a century ago and remains 
true to them today.

The Knights of Bishop Wil-
liam Johnson are working to fulfill 
the central mission of the Order:

That is, striving in charitable 
works; serving the Church and 
unified in following its teach-

Knights of 
Columbus are 
Catholic gentle-
men committed 
to the exemplifi-
cation of charity, 
unity, fraternity, 
patriotism, and 
defense of the 

priesthood.The Order is conse-
crated to the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
The Order is unequivocal in its 



Council Officers
   2012-2013

Grand Knight 
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net   

District Deputy 102
John Piccolo,  (949) 422-3529
 johnpicc@yahoo.com   

Insurance Field Agent
Mark Yubeta, (949) 322-7266
FAX: (949) 366-0374

Deputy Grand Knight
John Blaney, 837-4403

Chancellor
Mike Lynch, 837-9342
michael.lynch@cox.net        

Warden
Dave Owens, 830-7720
jdowens3@hotmail.com

Advocate
Rick Reynolds, 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com

Treasurer
Mike Ulibarri, 916-8336
mgu@earthlink.net

Recorder
Jose Lopez, 586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net

Inside Guard
John Teeter
Outside Guard
Pedro Espinosa
Financial Secretary
John Ojeda, PGK, 595-0990
Lecturer
Bob Grabot
Trustees 
1st Year: Steve Eggert, PGK
2nd Year: Bernie Laituri,  
PGK 770-5468 
3rd Year: Charles Young,  
422-9814
 Chapter Delegates
1. Dick Petrash PGK
2. Steve Eggert, PGK
 Chapter Alternates
1. John Blaney, DGK
2. Charlie Young, PGK

Family	of	the	Month

by Mike Sofka, Grand Knight
     
      The Knight of the Month for June is a Brother that many of the 
newer members won’t recognize. He has done a lot of behind-the-
scenes work that is an integral part of how we communicate and 
disseminate information throughout our council. He joined Coun-
cil 9487 several years ago.

Of the positions he has held, managing the basketball free-throw 
contest year after year is what he was best known for.

He also managed the Council phone tree for more than four years 
and currently serves as  webmaster.

Although Joe is no longer an active member of the Council, he 
still performs the vital link of webmaster.

Our June Knight of the Month, Joe Larosa.  

by Bernie Laituri, Past Grand Knight
     

Our family of the month for May truly lives the ideal of char-
ity. Ken and Darlene Carpenter serve our parish spiritually and our 
community at large.

 Ken is a frequent attendee at our council meetings and functions 
and a 10 p.m. anchor member at monthly adoration.

He has served at South County Outreach in 
various positions for 10 years and is now driving 
SCO trucks. 

 Darlene is an extraordinary Minister of the 
Eucharist, has been instructing and forming our 
parish youth for 25 years and provides instruction 
in literacy at libraries and jails.

 Both serve as docents at Heritage Hill, where Ken is now the only 
Schoolmaster. The Carpenters also fill many other needs throughout 
our council, parish and community. They provide a sterling example 
for us all.

Please thank and congratulate Ken and Darlene Carpenter as the 
KOC Family of the Month for May.

Joe	Larosa
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Knight	of	the	Month

Ken	and	Darlene	Carpenter

The	Knights	of	Columbus	welcomes	inquiries	
from	those	who	wish	to	contact	Knights	of		Columbus	
Headquarters:

1	Columbus	Plaza	New	Haven,	CT	06510
(203)	752-4000	Email:	info@kofc.org

How	to	contact	National	
Office	of	Knights	of	Columbus
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The following is the slate of  Officers for the upcoming 
Fraternal Year.  While the following are proposed Officers, 
any 3rd Degree Brother can run for any office by being nomi-
nated at the June 5 meeting by a Brother Knight.

                       Officer Candidates

Grand Knight ..................  John Blaney
Deputy Grand Knight .....  Mike Lynch
Chancellor ........................ Gary Clack
Warden   ...........................  John Teeter
Advocate ........................... Rick Reynolds
Treasurer ........................... Mike Ulibarri
Recorder ............................ Pedro Espinosa
Outside Guard ................... Hector Guzman
Inside Guard .....................  Bob Grabot
Trustee 1st Year Mike Sofka
Trustee 2nd Year Steve Eggert
Trustee 3rd Year  Bernie Laituri
The appointed position of  Financial Secretary John Ojeda 

is held for three years. The position of  Lecturer is appointed 
by the Grand Knight and will be held by Nacho Mena for 
the upcoming year.

Slate of Officers  for 2013-2014

District	Deputy’s	Message

by John Piccolo
District Deputy 102

There’s only about a month 
remaining in the 2012-13 Co-
lumbian Year and three Councils 
still have a shot of achieving the 
prestigious Star Award.  

If you want to know exactly 
where you stand in making your 
Council’s goals for membership, 
insurance, and 1st Degree partici-
pation, please contact me.  

The GK or FS can also look-up 
this informa-
tion by signing 
on to Officers 
Online.  It will 
take a team ef-
fort by having 
everyone ask 
at least one 
person to join 
our Order. If 
everyone just 
makes this ef-
fort by June 15 to become one 
of us, we cannot help but make 
our numbers.

The gateway to any Supreme 
Awards is the Application for the 
Columbian Award (Form SP-7), 
which is due June 30.

Every Council should submit 
this form.  You do not have to meet 
all goals to receive some awards. 
I recommend you start working 
completing now because June 30 
is rapidly approaching.

Per an earlier email to all key 
officers, I suggest you always 
submit online form verses mail-
ing.  There is less chance of using 
an out-of-date form and you have 
proof it was submitted on time.  
Forms that cannot be processed 
online should be faxed to the 

 See PICCOLO page 9

An	Intent	to	Motion
Background:  At our March 2013 officers meeting, Chapter 

President Steve Bolton asked Council 9487 to accept the respon-
sibility of feeding the contestants and volunteers at the Special 
Olympic Spring Games held at Rancho Santa Margarita High 
School. It  was presented to the Council at the April business 
meeting.  

 We never published and voted to fund this non-budgeted 
item as we intended to only expense $700.  Those funds were 
covered by a Charity box donation, $100 from our Worthy Dis-
trict Deputy and $500 authorized by your Officers.  The cost 
turned out to be $1,466.13. 

 We now need to reimburse the chapter president for these 
expenses. This will be an annual event and will be included in 
our future budget.

  A motion will be presented at the June 5 business meeting 
to fund  this event that took place in April.  If you have any 
comments, please attend that  meeting. 

 Per Supreme by-laws, a two-thirds vote is required by those 
present at the meeting.

  A final vote will be held at the July 3 business meeting to 
decide on these monies. It has already been decided to move 
forward to support this event in the future.

–   John Piccolo, PGK

John Piccolo

Application
for	Columbian
award	due	soon



       

       

       

 

    June 23, 2013																		Shotgun Start at 12:30 p.m.

San	Juan	Hills	Golf	Club
32120 San Juan Creek Road

San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675
(949) 493-1167

Hosted	by	the	Knights	of	Columbus,	Council	9487
This	tournament	is	open	to	all	players,	men	and	women

**	This	year,	we	are	adding	Husband/Wife,	Male/Female	Team	*** 
          

                                  

Annual	Don	Miller	Memorial	Golf	Tournament

	
1.			_________________________							
2.			_________________________
3.		_________________________
4.		__________________________		

Items	of	Need			

Hole and Tee sponsors 
$100.00 each
Please include company info
for your sign 

Raffle	Prizes	Needed
We take CASH donations 							

	Husband/Wife	team	will	be																																																																		
paired	into	foursome,	or	you
can	put	your	own	together.

ALL	THIS	FOR	ONLY	$125.00
* Extra dinners, $30.00 per person		

Foursome:

Volunteers																																																																			
Please	call	James	Marchetta						
949-355-3793	or	949-305-3051
or	Peter	Kellen	949-586-5088

Mail	Form	to:
																																																																
James	Marchetta						
21742	Northwood	Lane
Lake	Forest,	CA	92630
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There	will	be	challenge	holes
and	a	Putting	Contest.	
Prizes	for	the	winners.	
Raffle	Prizes,	50/50	drawing
and	much	more!

Fee	includes:		

Golf and cart
Dinner and Awards 
Banquet
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by George Nothhelfer, Program Chair
 

For May we made $2,412, raising our total earn-
ings to $362,650. The dedication that we have is 
great, which ensures us a very successful program. 
We look forward to seeing all of you Saturday, June 8.

We had a good day but need more Knights to 
appear. This is a monthly program and a great way 
to help us out in the greatest contribution to our 
council’s success.   

We need your help to supervise the teens  and help out  if we do 
not have a good showing of the youngsters. Thanks to the Brother 

Gene Ganley Recycling Report

Additional help is needed 
from Brothers each month

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, Jay and Joan 
Donahue, Gerry and Vivian  

(Viv) Dubois, David Far-
age, Hector Guzman, Bob 
Morgan, John Ojeda, Dan 
Ramella, Ricardo Teano, 

Otis Givenrod, Joe Schulte, 
Mike McCormack, George 

Nothhelfer, Alfonso Lo-
pez, Chuck Agozino, John 

Honus, Roger Cazian,
 Domingo Roldan.
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Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday Volunteers

In support of 
our Parish youth

I’ve received consider-
able support in discussions 
concerning what more our 
council can do in support of 
parish youth. 

The youth leaders who help 
us with Saturday recycling and 
those that help with  the Tootsie 
Roll drive were taken for a 
Chinese meal in appreciation 
for their help of the Knights 
by the parish youth ministry.

Father Bill is holding a 
function in appreciation for 
the altar servers.

 The next series of  “Spiritu-
al Calls  to Action” discusions 
will be concerned with how our 
council can expand, broaden 
and enhance these efforts by 
the parish youth ministry in 
the years ahead.

– Jay Donahue 

A Spiritual Call to Action

Knights who came early to help and the kids that 
need hours. 

We have tentative approval from the city of 
Lake Forest on our new storage area.

We hope to have the project under way when 
you receive this Newsletter. Thanks to John Blaney, 
project chairman, we have waded  through the 
tremendous amount of paperwork. 

                 •••
If anyone has any leads on businesses to include 

architectural companies that have excess catalogs 
that are willing to donate their paper recyclables please let me know.

A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they spend in making the program 
a success.  

                                               •••
A special greeting to our newest Monday, Tuesday guy, Domingo 

Roldan. He’s always there to assist us in whatever needs to be done. 
You have no idea what additional time and effort is spent by these 

people until you come and investigate.  We invite any of you to stop 
and visit this important operation anytime between 7-8 a.m. Monday 
or Tuesday. These people are not all retirees, several of us have full 
time jobs.   We generate 40 percent or more of our program from 
that  group. We need more retirees to help for a couple of hours on 
Mondays and Tuesdays.  Everyone has a good time.

Thanks and “Hats Off” to all listed below:
Dan Ramella, Richard Mills, Gerry H. Dubois, John Teeter, 

Ricardo Teano, John Ojeda, Bob Morgan, Don Blankenship, Leo 
Alvarado, David Keele, Pat Larkin, Charles Young, Bob Grabot, Luis 
Leja, Emma Gastelum, Rich Mulhaupt, Scott Napp, Juan Resendiz, 
Alejundro Albarran, Afredo Garcia, Shea Roberts, Nathan Olvera, 
Dado Hipolito, Dennis DeRosia, Kindalll  Czech, Jawb Saba, Chris 
Bohmfalk, Felipe Ocauapo, Michael Ulibarri, Jose Lopez, Ramon 
Navarro, Bernie Laturi, Pat Walloch.
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               Program Chairman’s Report
            Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also, refer to the Council calendar on the last page of 
this Newsletter. Call or e-mail the DGK and Program Chairman, Mike Sofka expk2wn@me.com; (949-338-7237), 
or John Blaneyjcblaney@att.net (949-632-5993) if you have an item(s) to present at the next Council General 
Business meeting. Email the Program Chairman with any articles  you request be included in this  Newsletter.

  	June	2013

6-3,4  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
      6-5  Wednesday: General Business meeting at 7:30 p.m. (A decade of the Rosary will begin at 7:20 sharp).
      6-7  Friday: First Friday Adoration.

6-8  Saturday: Recycling, 7-noon.  Please help out for any time you can spare. Contact George Nothhelfer
6-9 Coffee and doughnuts on the Church Patio.
6-10,11  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
6-16  Father’s Day
6-19  Wednesday: Officers meeting, all are welcome.
6-17,18  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
6-20  Thursday: Chapter Business Meeting
6-24,25  Monday, Tuesday: Mobile Home Park recycling.
 
Look	for	more	upcoming	events	by	e-mail-	E-mail	Brother	PGK	Steve	Eggert,	steveeggert@gmail.

com.	if	you	are	not	getting	his	e-mails
                                                        Scheduled	Ceremonials

                                            
                                                                                    First	Degree

June 8: Santa Ana Council 1842,  Immaculate Heart of Mary, 1100 S. Center Santa Ana. Cand-
idates 5:30 p.m, Degree, 6.
June 17: Fr. Kass Council 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall, 8410 Kass Dr., Buena Park. Candidates 7,  

Degree, 7:30.
Second	Degree

June 4:  District 101, Holy Spirit Parish Hall, 17270 Ward St..Fountain Valley, 7, 7:30.
June 26: District 103, Our Lady of Fatima Hall, 105 Esparanza St., San Clemente, 7, 7:30.

.                                                                          Third	Degree

June 30:  District 95, St. Pius V Parish Hall, 7691 Orangethorpe, Buena Park.  1, 1:30 p.m. 

Ceremonials
	 	 	 	 	First	 	Degrees : St. Columban’s Council 3926, Westminster. Second Wednesday of odd months Holy Spirit 
Council 9667, Fountain Valley, First Tuesday of odd  months. Father Kass Council 3526, Buena Park, third Monday 
of every month. Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 12451, Dana Point, second Thursday of odd months. St. Bonaventure 
Council 6020, Immaculate Heart of Mary (Spanish). Third Thursday of even months, Second Saturday.
       	Second	Degrees:		District 94, Buena Park, fourth Sunday of odd months. District 91 Holy Spirit 9667, First
Tuesday in February, June and October. District 92, St Columban 3926, Second Wednesday in even months. District 
97, San Clemente, fourth Wednesday of even months

Protocol For All Exemplifications

Candidates and observers will dress in a manner fitting the dignity of Formal Knights of Columbus Cer-
emonials. Collared shirts, dress slacks, socks and shoes are the minimum standard. Shorts, tee shirts, sandals, 
jeans and similarly casual attire are considered inappropriate. A jacket and tie are the desired standard for 

      See ACTIVITIES page 7



May	Program		Highlights

A spiritual call  to action ... 
This month’s talk will be about ideas to attract the youth of our 

area to our church and our council. In the short term we will discuss 
our council’s intention to attract families to go to Tecate to help with 
repairs to Father Bill’s parish on the hill. The long term purpose will 
be to attract the youth of our area to our church and our council.

– Jay Donahue 

Catholic Men’s Fellowship

Third Degree Exemplifications.
First degree candidates should 

arrive with a Council Representative,
preferably the Financial Secre-

tary, who has his signed form 100 
which has been read and approved 
by the Candidate’s Council.

The representative will provide 
the candidate’s Rosary, Membership 
Card, and copy of “These Men We 
Call Knights” to the Host Council.

He will also certify that the 
Candidate has signed the gaining 
Council’s Constitutional Role prior 
to arriving at the Exemplification.

Please notify the Chapter Cere-
monials Chairman in case of change.

ACTIVITIES:                                    
From page 6
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GK REPORT:                                    
 From page 1
ings; supporting brother Knights 
in their temporal and spiritual 
needs; acting for the good of 
their country; and giving aid to 
widows, orphans, the sick and 
the poor. 

This is Father McGivney’s 
dream, echoing across the cen-
tury, and living today in the hearts 
of his brothers and all of those 
they touch.

My brothers, It has been an 
honor to serve as your Grand 
Knight.

   Vivat Jesu!

Pray for 
World 
Peace

General  Business Meeting, May 5, 2013,

Waived reading of April 2013 minutes. 
1.  GK Report 
•  Help needed  to make Star council.
• Two new applications for membership, one returning.
•  Bill Breen presented award at Day of Sharing.
•  Biggest highlight, presentation of $ 47,000 for one U.S. 

machine.
• Council presented check for $ 1,000 to Christ Cathedral.
2.   Treasurer’s and Financial Secretary’s Report 
a. Treasurer reported: Checking, $12,473.53; Vanguard 

1,$43,815, 2, $6,414. Total: $62,705.53.
b. Cash box,$65; Refund from city of Lake Forest, $500; 

Recycling, $2,531.49; Religious books, $634.75; Spaghetti 
dinners, $302; dues, $1,221.10; Newsletter advertising, $60; 
Coffee and doughnuts, $49.50; Good Friday donation, $30. 
Total received, $ 4,759.09.

3. Committee Reports, New Business 
a. John Ojeda: Reviewed Star Council awards received over 

the years, car donation program, asked for any new programs 
to be considered for budget purposes.

b. Clete Menke: Mary’s shelter is full, five newborns due 
in June.

c. Jim Marchetta: Golf tournament is June 23, save the day.
d. Ken Allen, call for scholarship letters, awards in June. 

Ushers needed for 7 a.m.Mass.
e.  Roger Sonnenfeld: Fourth degree is Oct. 5 in Irvine, and 

blood drive is June 4.
f. Chapter President Steve Bolton presented award to Bill 

Breen for ID drive.
g. John Piccolo, wheelchair drive, help needed to unload 

and distribute chairs on June 27, Memorial Day at Veterans 
Hospital, Long Beach.                                                                  
     –  Jose Lopez, Recorder



       
       

Council 9487 Advertising Corner

       
       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630

YourCarsultant.com
“Making car buying and selling simple”

                       Eric Schechter
      Automobile Consultant

    Phone (949) 842-1566           Fax: (949) 586-8275
   www.yourcarsultant.com     yourpilot111@msn.com 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Advertising Rates:  The cost is $60 a year for a business card size ad, and 
$40 a year for each additional business card size (3.5 inches x 2 inches) 
purchased (If you purchase and ad the size of two business cards, the cost 
is $100/year.)   Get  your  business card advertised in the next issue of this 
Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo Teano now at  273-8940. 

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

                                More Ads on Next Page
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       GOLF:                                

 From page 1
contest, plus the 50/50 draw-

ing, and much more.
The fee is only $125 per
person, a bargain since it in-

cludes golf and cart, dinner and 
awards banquet  Extra dinners 
will be $30 a person. 

I will be coordinating the 
tournament again.

Cash donations will be ap-
preciated. 

For other details or sign up 
sheets, call me, Event Chair Jim 
Marchetta (949) 355-3793 or 
(949) 305-3051, or Pete Kellen 
(949) 586-5088. 

Thanks in advance, Brothers,  
for your support.
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number on the bottom of the form.
I am so impressed with my four Councils and for all you do for 

our church, community, and for each other.
Keep up your great work.  We just won the state award for highest 

grossing District in the State ID Drive with 100 percent participation 
and three Councils placing in the top 12.

 This is out of 613 Councils in the California Jurisdiction.
•••

On a personal note, thank you Brothers for all your prayers as I 
continue with my cancer treatment.  

By the time you read this message, I will be done with chemo 
and only have about 10 more radiation treatments.

This has not been a “cake-walk” and your prayers mean a lot to me. 
 Many of you have walked the same road with a loved one and/

or yourself.  
Vivit Jesus.

PICCOLO:                                    
From page 3
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Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net
Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster Jerry 
Delmore jcdelmore@
cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling 
George Nothhelfer, 859-3203 
Gene Ganley, PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds (949) 265-
3408 
rreynolds@bwslaw.com
KofC Insurance Field Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

01 David Belz

01 Marlene Puzo

01 Linda Laituri

03 Paul Alarcon

03 Theresa Connor

05 Dee Orlowski

05 Ann Fay

07 Ana Marie Lucas

09 John Osley, Sr.

10 John Martin

11 Chris DeCoursey

11 Joann Nothhelfer

11 Russell Read

11 Robert Borowski

12 Ronald Freed

12 Alva Sanchez

13 Melanie Church

13 Julio Martinez

15 Ken Allen

15 Thomas Finn

04 Ignacio/Dagmar Mena
05 Joseph/Rita Schulte
06 Jerome/Elfa Ernst
06 Andrew/Lydia Kotnik
06 Miguel/Ava Sanchez
07 John/Madeline Lucewitz
08 John/Penny Piccolo
08 Frank/Lupe Kloer
08 Robert/Jackie Kupfert
08 Antoine/Yvette Cassar
09 James/Angela Gilbert
09 Dick/Thelma Sanders
11 James/Kathleen McCarthy
12 Gary/Sally Clack
13 Daniel/Allison Diesel
14 Joe/Elizabeth DeProspero
16 Martin/Deneri Ruiz
17 Dave/Joyce Eisenbrey
19 Pedro/Alicia Espinosa
19 David/Robyn Keele
20 Paul/Geneva Shisby
22 William/Susan Gordon
25 David/Jennifer Ross
27 George/Joann Nothhelfer
28 David/Martie Atkins
28 Sean/Maureen Rendon

29 Harry/Rosemary Milby

18 Joyce Eisenbrey 

18 Cherie Morrisroe

18 Edward Morrisroe

18  Mary Givenrod

19 Ken Carpenter

19 Nancy Lamperis

19 Octavio Zarnosa

20 Alvina Studley

20 Betty Eacona

21 Richard Young

22 Martin Bender

22 Gene Sansone

23 Charles Agozino

23 Joe Pasquariello

23 Martin Villafuerte

24 Mari. Bartholomew

25 Grace Henson

25 Evangelina Alonzo

27 John Boegeman, Jr.

27 Paul Marchetta

29 Cole Williams 

30 Tim McShane

Many things happen in our lives every year. We at Bishop Johnson 
Council wish to make sure we keep you informed.  To do so we have 
asked many times for information to acknowledge you and your wife.  
Also we want you to learn about the Knights all over the world.

Are you getting the monthly Columbia magazine from Supreme? It’s 
full of news and religious articles every month.  If you moved or are 
not getting the magazine please let me know.  Confirm you address so 
I can make sure it is on Supreme records correctly.

Did you see your birthday, and  your wife’s birthday,  and your an-
niversary acknowledged in the monthly Council newsletter this last 
year?  If not send me the information.  I do not need the year but simply 
the month and day.

You can email me at john.ojeda@cox.net or call me at 949-813-4320, 
or leave a message at my home phone 949-595-0990.

            –  JOhn Ojeda, Financial Secretary

Birthdays          Anniversaries

Send	us	birthdays,	anniversaries
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Officers
Meeting

Chapter
Meeting

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Recycling
7-a.m.noon
lower lot

Veterans
Day

All Souls
Day

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
June 2013      

Gen Meeting
7:20 p.m.

Officers
 Meeting
7:30 p.m.

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Chapter
Meeting

MP  Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

First Friday
Adoration

Recycling
7-noon

                                                                              1

        2            3            4           5           6              7            8

       9           10          11           12      13         14           15

      16          17            18          19          20         21           22

       23          24           25          26           27          28         29

       30                                                          

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

 

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.
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Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

KofC Golf
S. Juan Hills GC

12:30 p.m.

Flag Day

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Father’s
Day.

Blood Drive

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

First day
of summer

Wheelchair
Drive

Memorial Day

Coffee &
Doughnuts

on Patio

Spaghetti
Dinner for
Fr. Marc

3rd Degree 
Fr. Kass, BP


